FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X~-6537

March 17, 1930.

SUBJECT: Code word covering credits in Treasurer's
account in connection with reimbursements
of 5% redemption fund.

Dear Sir:

At the request of the National Bank Redemption
Agency, of the Treasury Department, there is given below
a code word which may be used in telegrams addressed to
that Agency by the Federal reserve banks in connection with
reimbursements of 5% redemption fund:

DUPATED: We credit Treasurer's account
covering total of
deposits this date for five
per cent fund, national bank
notes, as per itemized schedule
sent by mail.

This word should be inserted in the Federal
Reserve Telegraph Code book, following the word "DUPATE"
at the top of page 83. :

Very truly yours,

J. C. Noell,
Assistant Secretary.
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